UNION SPRINGS CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
239 Cayuga St., Union Springs, NY 13160

Jarett S. Powers, Ed.D. Tel: (315) 889-4100
Superintendent of Schools Fax: (315) 889-4108

April 27, 2023
Dear Parents and/or Guardians:

This letter is to inform you that there will be no school on Friday, May 26,
2023 or Monday, May 29, 2023, in observance of Memorial Day. Hopefully,
this notification will provide you ample opportunity to make arrangements to
accommodate this change in the 2022-2023 school calendar.

Also, a reminder that again this year, school will not be in session on June
19, 2023, in observance of Juneteenth. This will be an annual holiday on the
school calendar.

May the remainder of this school year be a positive one for all of our students
and families.

rely,

—

Japett S. Powers, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools



